From: Beggs, Tauren R - DNR

Sent: Friday, June 2, 2023 11:33 AM

To: David De Courcy Bower

Cc: Fetter, Robert H.; Podlaski, Rick

Subject: Response to Additional Evaluation of PFAS, Hamilton Industries Site (Former),

BRRTS # 02-36-578316
Hi David,

The DNR received the Additional Evaluation of Polyfluorinated Alkyl Substances (PFAS) on April 12, 2023.
As previously indicated in the DNR’s Technical Assistance Review response letter dated May 4, 2022, the
DNR indicated that additional sampling is needed before a determination can be made that PFAS is not
associated with releases on-site.

Another round of PFAS sampling from either the entire monitoring well network (same as initial round)
or a subset of the monitoring wells is necessary to confirm concentrations and provide additional
groundwater data for evaluation of PFAS to meet requirements for the site investigation under Wis.
Admin. Code ch. NR 716. A brief work plan should be submitted if choosing a subset of monitoring wells.
Sorry it took a bit longer to follow up with other DNR staff in order to respond to this.

Regards,

We are committed to service excellence.
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how | did.

Tauren R. Beggs

Hydrogeologist & Northeast Region Land Recycling Expert

Remediation and Redevelopment Program

Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources

2984 Shawano Ave

Green Bay, WI 54313

Phone: (920) 510-3472

Tauren.Beggs@wisconsin.gov (preferred contact method during work at home)
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